Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, o

13th HNovember, 1924.

Dear 8ir,
I am in recein
nstant, forwarding a report
investigation made by him into the gauses leading to the fa
failure of the grank shaft of the Motor Vessel "LAGARTOY,
and have to thank him for the attention he has given to

this matter.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

The Secretary,

G LASGO W,




